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As the life partner of an interior design professional who has faced the hurtles of 

project and career limitations created by the conditions that HB 2141-1 seeks to 

correct, I am writing to express my firm and strong support of HB 2141-1.   As this bill 

provides a progressive, and long overdue means for clarifying the limitations of 

commercial interior design in the interest of public safety and accountability, it’s 

recognition of NCIDQ certification supports and provides a necessary bridge between 

design professionals that also fosters the opportunity for connection and new 

business.   

 

As an employee of Ankrom Moisan Architects, Inc. I urge you to support HB 2141-1 

and move it forward this session. 

 

Thank you, 

 

John Eidman 

Associate Principal 

 

Ankrom Moisan 

 


